Board Meeting April 2020

The Board 'met' virtually on the 23rd April 2020 via Go-To-Meeting due to the Coronavirus pandemic. The meeting was attended by eleven Board Directors.

The highlights from the meeting included;

- ➤ The Board considered the organisation's response and key risks relating to Covid-19. The Board discussed participation in the Government's Coronavirus Job Retention Scheme.
- > The Board discussed the recruitment of new Board members and how best to do this.
- ➤ The Board thanked EMT members for their efforts during the pandemic and a particularly challenging time.